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Stop Falls 

Client Voluntary Contribution Policy 

When a client calls Share the Care Napa Valley (SCTNV) and is referred to out Stop Falls 
Program, they will be informed that modifications/repairs in their homes, at the 
recommendation of a licensed Occupational Therapist, will be completed free of charge, by a 
licensed contractor/handyman. 

If there are changes that are recommended, but not allowable, and/or affordable under 
STCNV Stop Falls Program, or if the client would like additional alterations made, the client 
may choose to privately employ the STCNV Stop Falls contractor, or a contractor of their 
choice, and privately pay to complete the tasks. 

During the first Stop Falls initial intake on the phone and/or the home screening, a Share the 
Care staff member will go over the Client Voluntary Contribution Policy. 

If a STCNV Stop Falls Program client would like to voluntarily contribute to the cost of the 
modifications/repairs in part or totally, they may contribute online at 
www.sharethecarenv.org or send a check to STCNV, 162 South Coombs, Napa, CA  94559.  If 
you have questions or need additional information you can call us at 707-492-3198 or email 
us at info@sharethecarenv.org. 


